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CRD IT SECURITY WARNING: This Email is from an EXTERNAL source. Ensure you trust this
sender before clicking on any links or attachments.

Good morning,
 
Please find attached a letter for the CRD Board.
 
Thank you,
 
Pamela Martin (she/her)
Deputy Corporate Officer
District of Central Saanich
250.544.4246 | CentralSaanich.ca

     

We gratefully acknowledge that the ancestral land on which we work are within the traditional territories of the
W̱SÁNEĆ peoples: W̱JOȽEȽP (Tsartlip), BOḰEĆEN (Pauquachin), SȾÁUTW̱ (Tsawout), W̱SIḴEM (Tseycum)
and MÁLEXEȽ (Malahat) Nations.

 

“The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information of the District of Central Saanich. It is
intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination, distribution or duplication of this communication is strictly
prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by
reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.” 
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September 19, 2024        0400-60/2024 
 
Capital Regional District Board 
c/o Kristen Morley   
Corporate Officer/General Manager, Corporate Services  
625 Fisgard Street  
Victoria, BC V8W 2S6  
  
Via email: kmorley@crd.bc.ca, crdboard@crd.bc.ca    


 
Re: Peninsula and Area Agricultural Commission 


 
At the Council meeting of September 9, 2024, the District of Central Saanich requested a notice of 
motion regarding the Peninsula and Area Agricultural Commission be submitted by myself, Director 
Windsor, to the Board.  
 
Please consider this letter as filing the following notice of motion for the next Capital Regional District 
Board agenda for consideration. 
 


WHEREAS the Peninsula and Area Agricultural Commission is an advisory committee for the 
municipalities of Central Saanich, Metchosin, North Saanich, and Saanich, for matters involving 
agriculture; 
 
WHEREAS the Capital Regional District (CRD) is working on addressing the decline of productive 
farmland in the CRD through the establishment of the regional Foodlands Access Service,  
 
WHEREAS agriculture is a regional issue, and the Peninsula and Area Agricultural Commission 
could serve as an advisory Committee to the CRD Planning and Protective Services Committee, 
which will be the standing committee reporting to the CRD Board for the Foodlands Access 
Service; 
 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Capital Regional District explores looking at assuming 
responsibility of the Peninsula and Area Agricultural Commission as a regional committee.  


 
Should you have any questions and or concerns please do not hesitate to contact Emilie Gorman, 
Director of Corporate Services/Corporate Officer at emilie.gorman@csaanich.ca or 250.544.4202. 
 
Sincerely, 


 
Director Ryan Windsor 
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